
 Calling all aspiring young coders and
tech enthusiasts!  We are thrilled to
announce our spectacular Back-to-

School Bash, and you're invited to join
us on August 26 for an unforgettable
event packed with coding fun, games,

and exciting challenges! 

Code Ninjas Pensacola
📍 3 West Nine Mile Road STE #5,

Pensacola, FL 32534
📳 (850) 889-8636




JOIN US FOR AN EPIC
BACK-TO-SCHOOL BASH!




Save the Date: 
Aug. 26 10am - 3pm




www.codeninjas.com/fl-pensacola

https://maps.google.com/?daddr=3+West+Nine+Mile+Road+Suite+%235+Pensacola%2c+FL+32534

